
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
Andrei Asandulesei 
"Alexandru Ioan Cuza"  
University of Iasi 
Romania 
 
2nd January, 2014 

 
Dear Andrei Asandulesei, 
 

On behalf of the Department of Archaeology from the Faculty of Education, Humanities and 

Law (Flinders University, Adelaide, Australia), I am pleased to inform you that you have been 

awarded a scholarship to travel to the National Archaeology Student’s Conference, which will be held 

at Flinders University, 11-13th April, 2014.  The website for the conference is: 

http://nasc14.org/accommodation-and-transport/ 

The scholarship includes your accommodation and conference registration, as well as $500 

towards your airfare.  The contribution to your airfare can be collected on your arrival. 

You are also invited to attend the Indigenous Field School with Ngadjuri Elders, which will 

run in the Mid North of South Australia, 22-29th April.  All of your costs for the field school will be 

covered. 

We look forward to seeing you in April.  Please email me if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Professor Claire Smith 

Head, Department of Archaeology 

 

cc.  Marius-Tiberiu Alexianu  

Professor Claire Smith 
Department of Archaeology 
Flinders University 

GPO Box 2100 
Adelaide 
South Australia 5001 

Tel:  08 8201 2336 
Fax: 08 8201 2784 
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Roxana-Gabriela Curca 


